
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 José Gregorio Díaz 
     Preacher 

REPORT OF THE MONTH OF  

NOVEMBER AND DECEMBER 2019 

 

The peace of the Lord and his mercy is always with you. 

I hope you are well with your loved ones. 



I thank God once again for all the blessings he has given us in the year 
2019. 

In the month of November a new soul was born for Christ, our friend and 

now brother William.  

 

 

 

 

 
I was also working with the indigenous brothers in the San Juan 
neighborhood in Maracaibo, thank God this congregation is growing every 
day. Some brothers help with food that they send through me. 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

In the month of December, new brothers were also born, Brother Andrés 
and our sister Rubia. We ask for your prayers for these new brothers.   

 

 
 

 

 

 
For the glory of God we continue to work every day, visiting the brothers, 
preaching the gospel and doing discipleship every week.  

We ask your prayers for the church to continue growing in our country and 
for us to have peace and tranquility. 

I ask for prayer for my family and for my person so that the Lord continues 
to give us health and the willingness to continue working on the work of the 
Lord. 

Thank you for all the collaboration provided and for all your support. 

His brother and servant: José Gregorio Díaz. 

  Goodness and Mercy   

 


